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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

  

Welcome to this week’s newletter. We hope you enjoyed the sunshine this 

weekend. 

Attendance 

Team Points Winner – Foss 

Class Attendance Winner: Chestnut Class 

Whole School since start of Academic Year: 95.1% 

Whole school last week: 95.2% 

100% Raffle:  Grace 

 

 

 Enterprise Fair 

A huge well done and thank you to Sycamore class, Mrs 

Whitmarsh & parents for organising and running the Enterprise Fair. 

It was a great success. 

Year 6 raised a whopping £341.28 to go towards their Leavers trip 

and Year 5 raised an amazing £119.67 for school fund 

 

Author Visit 

Mrs Taylor has organised an author, Sean Perkins, to visit school 

tomorrow. He will be taking a whole school assembly, followed 

by workshops for each class. 
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A few key dates… 

 
Friday 4th July  

• Sports Day (whole school) 9.30am start 

 

Thursday 17th July 

• 2.30pm Year 6 leavers assembly (2 adults per class) 

• 6.00-7.30pm Year 6 leavers party 

 

Friday 18th July  

• Family picnic 2.00-3.00pm 

• School closes for Summer 

 

 

Sports Day 

Don’t forget Sports Day on Friday 4th July from 9.30am. This year we are trying out a 

new format with all children running every “event”. There will still be a competitive 

element with children racing in their house teams. If children would like to wear their 

team colour, they are more than welcome, but please do not go out to buy 

something especially. No football kits please. 

Children will need water and a sunhat. 

Also, parents, don’t forget your trainers for the parent’s races! 

Come join the community ! 
 
Hemingbrough Hemfest is on 
Saturday 5th July from 
1pm at The Crown, it's going 
to be a fun filled day. There 
will be live music, hook a 
duck, kids entertainment 
(Mrs Beevers) and much 
more. 
 
See you there! 
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